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G L A D S T O N E
G A Z E T T E

We have had another productive and exciting fortnight in and out of our
classroom. Our Year 3 and 5 students completed their National
Assessment Literacy and Numeracy program over the past two weeks.
With all students showing off their literacy and numeracy knowledge and
completing the tasks to the best of their abilities we are all very proud of
their efforts and look forward to the results that will be sent out next
term.

Our swimming team competed at the North Coast PSSA swimming
carnival in Casino last week and certainly competed with great pride and
sportsmanship. The team are off to the State PSSA Swimming carnival in
Sydney in week 11. Congratulations to Tilly who has made it through in
her individual swimming events and on her efforts on being named the
junior girl champion at the NC Carnival. The relay team of  Elton, Ingrid,
Tully and Tilly won the PP6 relay event at the carnival and are all off to
compete against the other Small Schools from across the state in Sydney
on our last day of school for this term. We are excited to be able to watch
the event following the live stream. We will be inviting our community in to
share in this experience from school, more details will be posted in our
next newsletter. Thank you to our families for taking time to ensure our
swimmers have been prepared for each event in their PSSA journey.
Without the dedication of each family this would not be a possibility for
our swimmers.

Please see the attached information regarding the PPP (Triple P) Parenting
support sessions. This is a great opportunity being offered to our
community. The workshops and networking opportunities are free to our
families, please contact Regen for more information.

Excitedly we warmly welcome our community to join us for our annual
Easter Hat Parade. Parents, Grandparents and friends are invited to join in
with an Easter morning tea from 11 am on Thursday. We will be following
this with Easter themed activities and our annual Easter Hat Parade. Our
invite encourages parent and community participation and we hope to see
many of you join in the fun and sporting your Easter inspired hats for our
parade!

Easter Holiday long weekend is almost upon us, we wish all of our families
a safe and happy Easter Long weekend. Students return on Tuesday 2nd
April for the remainder of term 1.

Regards, Rebecca Smith, Teaching Principal
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RATULATIONS TILLY!

Check out the latest news in sport across the Macleay Valley... Matilda has
been named the Kempsey RSL Sports Person of the Month!



We have a lot of unnamed clothing in our lost
property cupboard that is situated on the office
verandah. If your child is missing any clothing,
please come and check to see if any items belong
to them. It would be appreciated if all clothing
could be clearly labelled with the current owner’s
name to ease confusion and ensure items go to
the correct home. Thank you for your help with
this matter.

Thank you to those families who
have kindly donated to the P&C
Easter raffle and returned their sold
tickets.
Donations and  tickets may still be
handed in until Thursday morning!



If anyone is interested in either of the following events please let Marion know in the
office and she will e-mail you a schedule.

Community Events!


